
 

Dear Parent /Guardian, 

 

We are grabbing our Elf Hats and Get fit 

and Elfie, on 9th December 2021 for Arrowe 

Park & Clatterbridge Hospitals. 

 

 

All children taking part in our Elf dash will be provided with their own Elf Hat to keep and take home 

and they will  be given a sponsorship form to gather as many contributions as possible to support 

our local hospitals. Please encourage friends and family to tick their Gift Aid box as it will enable 

WUTH Charity to claim an extra 25% back on eligible donations.  

Sponsorship money can be paid online via “Just Giving” WUTH Charity or as a cheque made payable 

to WUTH Charity. 

Children are able to wear an elf outfit or P.E. kit with red/green clothing depending on what your 

child/children are most comfortable wearing.   Please also ensure that your child/children wear 

appropriate footwear suitable for running in. 

After all that the NHS has done for our community over the past few years we hope to raise as much 

funds and awareness for our local hospital charity so that they can continue to provide the highest 

possible experience and care to patients of Arrowe Park and Clatterbridge   

Thank you in advance for your support; it really is very much appreciated. 

Yours sincerely, 

Amanda Donelan  

 

 

 


